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Food morning, 
 
As a foster and adoptive parent for many years, I support this bill. Many adoptive parents keep the children away from 
biological siblings post adoption or guardianship.  
 
This law would help so many children by allowing them to maintain those most special, longest relationships all sibling 
should have the right to.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Marsha Fernandes 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


